
TOWNSHIP OF LAKEWOOD 

NOTICE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District 

No.1, Township of Lakewood, County of Ocean, State of New Jersey, is accepting 

proposals for the provision of the following professional services to the Fire District during 

the year 2025: 

Auditing Services 

The Board seeks to appoint qualified individuals to the referenced positions through 

a fair and open process for the year 2025. 

All proposals shall be submitted to Yehuda Beer, Administrator, 733 Cedar Bridge 

Avenue, Lakewood, New Jersey, 08701, no later than Thursday, December 12, 2024, at 

11:00 a.m. Proposals are being solicited through a fair and open process in accordance with 

N.J.S.A. 19:44 A 20.4 et seq. and N.J.S.A 40A:11-1 et seq. A copy of the proposal document 

may be obtained at the District office of the Lakewood Township Fire District No.1, 733 

Cedar Bridge Avenue, Lakewood, New Jersey, 08701. Monday-Friday 8:30am-3:30 p.m., or 

via email purchasing@lakewoodfd.org. 

By authorization of the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, 

Township of Lakewood. 

Yehuda L. Gold, Clerk  
Board of Fire Commissioners 
Fire District No. 1 
Township of Lakewood 


